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Meeting Cancellation Notice 

City of Highland 

Combined Planning & Zoning Board 

City Hall:  1115 Broadway 

 

 

The Combined Planning & Zoning Board meeting scheduled for August 4, 2021, has been 

canceled.  The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Combined Planning & Zoning Board, is 

Wednesday, September 1, 2021, at 7:00 PM.  That meeting will take place in the Council 

Chambers at City Hall at that time.   

 

CERTIFIED, this 26th day of July, 2020 

Christopher Conrad 

City Manager  
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